## Manchester Congregation of Spanish & Portuguese Jews 18 Moor Lane, Kersal, Salford, Manchester, M7 3WX



## ק"ק שערי תפילה הספרדים מנשסתר

בס״ד

מז אב רחמן תשפ - 6<sup>th</sup> August 2020

Dear Members and friends of our Kehillah

Face coverings are to become mandatory in Places of Worship as of 8<sup>th</sup> August. We therefore request that all attendants comply with this requirement, effective from Shachrit this Shabbat. Face masks will be made available on arrival however please do bring your own if you are able to.

Those handling the Sefer Torah, whether as a result of having received an Aliyah or otherwise, are reminded to sanitise their hands afterwards. Ideally those given an Aliyah should, if they wish to hold on to the Sefer, do so using their Talit.

Attendants are reminded to wash their hands on arrival, or alternatively there are hand sanitising provisions in the foyer. Please also ensure that you do not move chairs or other furniture around, which would have been strategically placed to maintain social distancing. All attendants are reminded not to congregate after Tefillot.

With much appreciation for your continued understanding.

Yours sincerely

The Mahamad

דק"ק שערי תפילה - The Manchester Congregation of Spanish & Portuguese Jews